
 

  



   ENA’S NEWSLETTER IS GOING DIGITAL  
And we hope you go digital with us! For almost 20 years, 
the Eastwood Neighborhood Association has worked to 
promote and support our Eastwood neighborhood through 
social, economic, and civic engagement. We also 
leverage the collective voice of ENA volunteers and 
members to bring attention to issues impacting our 
neighborhood. 
We’re committed to making sure that more of your 
donations go toward programs and events rather than 
printing and postage. We’re pleased to announce that our 
newsletter is going digital and we’ll be able to provide you 
with more up-to-date news. You can also find 
programming added frequently to our events calendar at 
eastwoodneighbor.com/events.  
If you have any questions, concerns, or ideas for future 
newsletter stories, please contact us.  
Sign up for ENA emails at eastwoodneighbor.com/signup 
or by scanning the QR code below.   
 

Questions? 
info@eastwoodneighbor.com 

Or leave us a message at 315-217-1698 
 
 


